
Bathgate Park School
213 Macandrew Road
SOUTH DUNEDIN
Phone: 455 3421
E-mail katrina@bathgatepark.school.nz

Dear Parents / Caregivers
Lunch in School Programme

It is with great pleasure I am able to announce that Bathgate Park School is going to be part of the Healthy
Lunch in Schools Programme which is being funded by the Ministry of Education.  This means that each child
that opts into this programme will receive a free lunch provided to them, at school, from Monday to Friday.

We have selected Kaan’s Catering Supplies to be the supplier for this project which will run from Monday 22
June 2020 to December 2021, at which time the funding will be reviewed.

Your child will need to select which option of menu they would like to receive.  The choices are standard
(this includes meat and can contain a range of ingredients); vegetarian or gluten free.

From the start of the Year, going forward, they will stay on their requested “setting” unless an alternative
sheet is supplied.  ie change from standard to gluten free.  Each day, each child will be provided with the
menu items listed.

Please note, the vegetarian option = same as standard but with no meat & an extra filling instead.

Food Allergies: Please make very clear on the form if your child has food allergies that may need to be
catered for.

The menu is set by Kaan’s and is changed at intervals.

Ngā Mihi
Katrina Robertson
Principal

�-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Healthy Lunches in School Programme

Child 1:___________________________

I wish my child /ren to take part in the Healthy Lunches in School Programme.                   Yes / No

Please circle option:  standard   / vegetarian / gluten free

Child 2:___________________________

I wish my child /ren to take part in the Healthy Lunches in School Programme.                   Yes / No

Please circle option:  standard   / vegetarian / gluten free

mailto:katrina@bathgatepark.school.nz


Child 3:___________________________

I wish my child /ren to take part in the Healthy Lunches in School Programme.                   Yes / No

Please circle option:  standard   / vegetarian / gluten free


